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December 16, 2019 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

*Snack: Ollie 

 

*On Thursday, December 19, children should arrive at 8:30 (the usual time) and the show will begin at 9:00 in 

the Social Hall.  Please invite family and friends!  After the show we will have a special visitor who will read the 

children’s letters and we’ll have some treats.  I hope you all will be here!  Please continue to help your children 

learn/rehearse their lines. 

*There will be no Preschool from 12/24 – 1/2/20.  Preschool resumes on Tuesday, January 7. 

                                                                                                    

               

                                                                                      

  

Language Arts 

Letter review 

Math 

We will be counting.       

Science 

No science this week. 

 

Home Connection 

Have a wonderful 

Christmas! 

 

Activities 

Theme: Christmas 

Last week we continued making crafts for gifts and learning  

songs for our Christmas Show. Miss Diane from the Riverside 

Library visited and read to us. 

This week we will wrap gifts, have a rehearsal for our show, 

and Pastor Dale will read to us. 

Enrichment:  We will continue with our morning theme of 

Christmas. No Enrichment on Thursday.    

   

 


